
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

This week Key Stage One enjoyed a Christmas 
Dance Workshop with ‘Jaz’ who is a                
professional dance teacher. They were very    
excited as this little treat was a surprise that we 
hadn’t told the children about! The children 
said that the surprise had made them very    
happy. (Look out for pictures on our Facebook 
page.) 
Also this week we have started our fundraising 
activities for Children in Need. Though the main 
event is next Friday, the children at Ebor          
Gardens took part in a sponsored ‘Drumathon’ 
to raise money for Children in Need. Basically, a 
drum was played continually from the start to 
the end of the day. It was very important that 
the children didn’t stop playing! A huge well 
done and thank you to the adults that led this 
activity all day and to all of you for sponsoring 
and helping to raise money for this important 
cause. 
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Remember to keep an eye on our social media pages! 

This Week’s Attendance….. 

The Biscuit bears go to 1HN, 5LA & 5NP who have the best attendance this week.  

Whole school attendance is  95.3% this week. 

N — 91% Rec 1— 86%  Rec 2— 98%  1HN– 100% 1AD— 95% 2FA— 95% 2LB— 98% 3NB— 94% 

3JH— 97% 4HW—87%  4CH—98% 5LA— 99% 5NP— 99% 6NI— 94% 6GA—94%  



 

 

Reception Places 

Here is the ink for any parents wishing to apply for a     

Reception place at our school: 

https://www.leeds.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/apply-for-a-primary-

school  
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Autumn Term Events 

Here are the upcoming events for your diary: 
 

Friday 19th November—Children in Need 

Tuesday 23rd November—Individual & Sibling Photographs 

Monday 29th November—”Puss in Boots” Panto group in school 

Thursday 2nd December—Reading Event 

Wednesday 8th December—Christmas Fair (3-4pm) 

Friday 10th December—Christmas Dinner & Christmas Jumper Day 

Monday 13th December—EYFS Christmas Production (2pm) 

Tuesday 14th December—KS1 Christmas Production (2pm) 

Wednesday 15th December—LKS2 Carols (9am) UKS2 Carols (2pm) 

Thursday 16th December—Christmas Parties in school 

Friday 17th December—School closes at 1:30pm for Christmas 

 Weather News 

As we are in Autumn and heading towards Winter, please be sure to send 

your child to school with a coat. As well as playtimes, we take lots of                 

opportunities to take part in outdoor learning so your child will need to be 

able to wrap up warm to be outside. 
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This week’s Certificate Winners in Reception, KS1 & UKS2………….. 
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